
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE 
 
YUBA-SUTTER TRANSIT 
2100 B STREET, MARYSVILLE, CA  95901 
 
Contact: Adam Hansen or Matthew Mauk 
Phone: (530) 634-6880 
FAX:  (530) 634-6888 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

YUBA-SUTTER TRANSIT CLOSED PRESIDENTS’ DAY 
 

February 9, 2024, Marysville, CA – Yuba-Sutter Transit will not operate service on 

Monday, February 19, 2024, in observance of the Presidents’ Day holiday.  The Yuba-

Sutter Transit Administrative Offices will also be closed.  Normal service will resume on 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024.  

 

For more information, please visit our website at: www.yubasuttertransit.com. 
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http://www.yubasuttertransit.com/

